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Year 2 have been using the iPad’s this week to practise taking photographs 

as part of their computing lessons.  Mrs S Finlow 

 

Welcome back everyone to the 

second half of the Spring term, we 

hope you had a lovely half term break. 

We have lots of events planned here 

in school for parents and carers to 

come and get involved and join your 

child in various workshops and 

activities. Please keep an eye out for 

letters/flyers detailing these events.  

 

Young Voices 2025 

Pupils in Y5 and 6 are currently in Birmingham at the amazing Young Voices 

event – joining a choir of around 6,000 children as they perform with a band and 

incredible musicians and dancers. The grand performance is this evening in front 

of thousands of parents and family members. We know they will have a wonderful 

time and such an incredible experience.  

Mrs H Yarnold 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dates for your diary: 

March  

3rd WEST Assembly for KS2 children only – ‘Staying Emotionally Healthy’ 

3rd WEST Workshop, Anxiety 2.30pm in school – Parents invited - see poster below 

4th National Measurement Programme – Reception and Year 6 

4th 
Phonics Evening, 3.30pm – Reception and Year 1 Parents  
Please note – Stay and Play after school club is cancelled today 

6th World Book Day – Story in a Jar’, Character Dress-up and Non uniform 

6th Children’s Bookshelf in school £3 per book – see poster below 

7th Girls Football Festival - Year 3 and 4 – invited children 

10th  WEST Workshop – Year 5 – Boosting your Mood 

12th Visit to Ledbury Primary School – Year 6, 12.15pm-3.40pm– details to follow 

11th-12th Parents Evening 

14th Last day to order a Year 6 Leavers’ Hoodie 

18th Visit to Envirosort, Norton – Year 5, 9.00am-1.00pm (packed lunch required) 

19th  

The Art of Maths Workshop – parents invited – see separate letter 
Nursery and Reception – 2pm-3pm classrooms 
Year 1 and 2 – 10am-11am – in the hall 
Year 3 and 4 – 1pm-2pm – in the hall 
Year 5 and 6 – 2pm-3pm – in the hall 

21st Comic Relief – Red Nose Day – information to follow 

26th PSHE Info. Evening for parents 3.30pm-4.30pm – information to follow 

31st-2nd April Residential Visit to Red Ridge – Year 6  

April  

11th End of Spring Term 

14th-25th  Easter Holidays 

28th Summer Term 1 begins 

May  

  

  
 

 

Awards: 

 Pupil of the Week Book Worm 

Nursery Finnley Leo 

Reception Freddie Dylan 

Year 1 Archer Darcy W 

Year 2 Mason Jackson 

Year 3 Wyatt Jeron 

Year 4 Hubert Sidney 

Year 5   

Year 6   

 

POSTPONED DUE TO YOUNG VOICES TRIP 



 
 

 

  

 Maya (YN) Rosa (YN)  

Noah (Y3) 

Olivia (Y5) Toby (Y5) 

 

 

Monday Year 4 wear kit to school 

Monday Year 5 bring kit to school to change 

Tuesday Year 6 bring kit to school to change 

Wednesday Year 3 wear kit to school (NEW) 

Wednesday Reception wear kit to school 

Wednesday Year 2 wear kit to school 

Thursday Year 1 wear kit to school 

 

 

 

 

When children come in to school 
dressed in their PE kit it allows for more 

time to be used for physical activity 
rather than time taken up changing. 

 

After School Clubs:  

Day Activity Year Group Led By Time Max. 

Monday Netball Year 4, 5, 6 Miss R Jinks 3.15pm-4.15pm 20 

Monday Crafts Year R, 1, 2 Miss L Gullis 3.15pm-4.15pm 15 

Monday Times Tables Year 3, 4, 5 Mr L Hollywell 3.15pm-4.15pm 30 

Tuesday 
Not 4th March 

Stay and Play Year R, 1 Mrs H Bufton 3.15pm-4.15pm 15 

Tuesday Gardening 
Year 2, 3, 4, 5, 

6 
Mrs K Miles 3.15pm-4.15pm 20 

Wednesday 
Art Club   

£10 per child 
Year 3, 4, 5, 6 

Mrs Rocca  
See poster below 

£10 per child 

3.30pm– 4.30pm 12 

Thursday Construction Year 1 Miss Z Rutherford 3.15pm-4.15pm 12 

Friday Dance Year 3, 4, 5, 6 Miss R Jinks 3.15pm-4.15pm 30 

Friday 
Football – 

mixed 
Year 4, 5, 6 Mr L Hollywell 3.15pm-4.15pm 20 

 

Michael Jackson 

 

 
YEAR 3 

TUESDAY 
Please come to school dressed in your Forest School 
clothes, with your outdoor boots or wellies in a carrier bag. 



 
 

  

Attendance:   
 

Attendance this week is 95.7%              
 

A reminder that if your child is well enough to attend school, please send them as it is vital they attend school 
as regularly as possible. If your child has been off school with a sickness bug, they need to be 48 hours clear 
before they return.  Absences must be reported daily either via message through the MCAS app, emailing 
gunwin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk or calling the school on 01885 483237. 
 

As per the letter sent out recently there has been a change to the national guidance regarding term 

time holidays.  We are unable to authorise any term time holidays now unless there are exceptional 

circumstances.  This is a decision taken by Herefordshire Council and is beyond our control.  Thank 

you for your understanding. 
 

Highest Class attendance this week goes to:      YEAR 2 

Breakfast Club and After School Provision (Wraparound Care) 
 

We have made changes to our Breakfast Club and After School Provision, please see full 
details on the poster below. 

Breakfast Club: 

New start time: 7:30am - 8:45am   £3.50 per child 
 

After School Club: 

3:30pm - 4:30pm   £5.00 per child 

4:30pm - 5:30pm   £2.00 per child 

New finish time: 5:30pm - 6.00pm £1.00 per child 

St Peter’s School –  

school hall 

For: Parents and 

Carers 

Monday 3rd March at 

2.30pm 

mailto:gunwin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk

